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Dear DuPont Partner, 

 

In October 2013, DuPont announced plans to spin off two of its businesses, DuPont Titanium 

Technologies and DuPont Chemicals & Fluoroproducts, into a single new company.  We anticipate the 

official “spin date” to be mid-2015.  A great deal of work has already started so that the transition is 

seamless for our suppliers, customers and partners.  Part of that work is settling on a name for the new 

company.  And that name is The Chemours Company. The short version of the company trade name will 

be, simply, Chemours. 

We want you to know the name now, in case you see it in emails or hear it in conversation.  Starting in 

January 2015, we expect that you will see a number of system-driven transactional documents using the 

“Chemours” name.  This early change reflects the lead time necessary to convert systems designed to 

make your business connects with us efficient and easy to manage.  From January, until spin, the 

Titanium Technologies and Chemicals & Fluoroproducts businesses will be operating within Chemours, a 

100% owned subsidiary of DuPont.  Until the spin date, you remain a valued DuPont partner.  After the 

spin, you will be a valued Chemours partner.   

In the weeks ahead you will receive notifications from us informing you of any other Chemours-related 

changes on the horizon, what these changes mean for you, and what action, if any, you may need to 

take. 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact your usual DuPont contact person.  Many 

thanks for your patience during this transition.   

Sincerely, 

 

Mark Vergnano    BC Chong 
Executive Vice President  DTT Business President  
DuPont      DuPont 


